The atmosphere surrounding the issue of voting integrity is already dangerously toxic in Oregon. This bill will act as confirmation to
many people that Oregon's voting system is rigged, and that voter roles are being deliberately inflated in order to disguise
incompetence or fraud. We should be going the other way, to make our elections more secure, fair, and transparent.

Thank you all for your hard work and careful consideration.



